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Please do not pass this measure. We need to preserve our state forest for habitat, 

clean water, clean air and carbon sequestration. I just found out about this bill and 

writing in haste. I’ve lived in nehalem for 20 years and in Oregon for 50 and watched 

(privately owned) our forests be mowed down essentially. This working system of 

understory, trees steams etc does not recover well from this kind of treatment. Our 

state forests are best left alone to mitigate in small part for the horrible treatment of 

industrial owned forests. Thank you for listening.  


